Rae Davies, USA, Coalition for Improving Maternity Services (CIMS)
Coalition for Improving Maternity Services (CIMS) Assessment of Two USA Maternity Facilities with CIMS Tools 

Through the Coalition for Improving Maternity Services (CIMS) hospitals, birth centers and home birth services are invited to apply for “Mother-Friendly” Designation, which indicates that their care is both woman-and baby centered and evidence-based.  A pilot project designated one hospital (which is also Baby-Friendly) and one birth center as “Mother-Friendly”, and two additional facilities are completing the process. 

The designation process includes self-assessment tools, evaluation tools, documentation and site visits. This designation process draws on the experiences of the BFHI, but has added the key components of care of the mother in pregnancy labor birth and beyond.  Mother-Friendly designation is an opportunity for birth services to publicly announce their commitment to improving birth outcomes by practicing evidence-based care that is based on a wellness model of maternity care rather than a medical model.
